
From: Fiona Harris   
Sent: 03 March 2023 18:03 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc:  

 
Subject: Objection to Solar Farm on Land East of Pelham substation, Maggots End Manuden - 
Application number: S62A/2022/0011 
 
I am writing to object to the application to construct a solar farm comprising ground mounted solar 
arrays together with (among other things) battery storage, inverter cabins, a substation, fencing and 
CCTV cameras on land near Pelham Substation Maggots End Road Manuden  
 
The reasons for my objection are as follows: 
This land is good agricultural land for food. It is a disgrace if we do not use it for that purpose.  
 
This will industrialise an area that will never be replicated elsewhere- the place for this is on 
buildings not on fertile land. 
 
Fiona Harris 

 
 

  
 

  
 




